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I strongly oppose HB 2007. All can agree that affordable housing is needed, but we need to 
further define what that is: We need low income housing and we need to protect existing 
middle housing stock from demolition so that middle income families can stay in the city.

This bill needs to require LOW INCOME HOUSING and must encourage builders to 
creatively develop, not tear down carte blanche and have at it with the city. Please do your 
research: this will only exacerbate the increasing cost of housing and push more people out of 
the city and potentially, to the streets. We can do better and I challenge those representing the 
citizens of our state to DO BETTER!

Sincerely,

Katie Lamb
CEO / Founder
503-312-0385
katie@wevoot.com
wevoot.com
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